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Widening of Woodfield Lane 

16th January 2015 by Chris Townsend 

Following the consultation completed a couple of years ago, Woodfield Lane down to the station, via 
the tree lined avenue, is now to provisionally be completed mid-2015. Apologies for the time delay 
but ‘common land’ issues have had to be considered. Currently those issues are being looked at by 
the Minister of State, with a decision due in the coming month. This project will resolve the parking 
issues that create long queues towards the level crossing. 
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